
 



Lent 2024
Dear Sisters, Brothers, and Siblings in the Lord:

I greet you in the name of our loving, liberating, and life-giving Savior, Jesus Christ.

Last May, I had the privilege of meeting the Rev. Canon Faiz Basheer Jerjes and his colleague, Sinan 
Hanna, of St. George’s Anglican Episcopal Church in Baghdad—the only Anglican church in Iraq. 
After a moving conversation, Fr. Faiz asked one thing of our church: “Please don’t forget us.”

I assured him that we would not forget— and I need your help to honor that pledge, not only to 
him, but to the whole Anglican Province of Jerusalem and the Middle East, which we have supported 
through the Good Friday Offering for over a century, through conflict, pandemic, and humanitarian 
disasters. The Episcopal Church will not forget them. We will not forget our siblings in Christ 
who cannot worship God freely. We will not forget those caught in the crossfire between warring 
factions in the land where our Lord walked. We will not forget that every human child of God—
Palestinian, Israeli, Iraqi, Cypriot, Lebanese, everyone—deserves safety and security. As we mark our 
Lord’s passion and death on Good Friday, we remember those whom he loves facing injustice and 
oppression today, and remember the urgency of love—true, sacrificial love. 

On Good Friday, March 29, I invite you to remember the Anglican Province of Jerusalem and the 
Middle East through a gift to the Good Friday Offering. By supporting life-giving ministries in the 
province, including St. George’s, Baghdad; the eye clinic in Ras Morbat, Yemen; the Al Ahli Arab 
Hospital in Gaza; and numerous other institutions identified by their dioceses, you are ensuring that 
our siblings in Christ are not forgotten.

On the evening of Good Friday, we especially look forward to inviting the whole church to a 
concert of sacred music recorded at Christ and St. Luke’s Church, Norfolk, in the Episcopal Diocese 
of Southern Virginia. You will find more details about this event, instructions on how to make a gift 
to the Good Friday Offering, and additional resources at iam.ec/goodfridayoffering.

This is my last Good Friday letter to you as your presiding bishop, and I want to both express my 
gratitude for your gifts in years past and encourage you to give again to support God’s beloved in 
this area of the world. This is what love asks of us. Any questions about the offering may be directed 
to Archdeacon Paul Feheley, Middle East partnership officer. He can be reached at (800) 334-7626 
x6222 or via email at pfeheley@episcopalchurch.org.

May God bless you and keep you always. I remain

Your brother in Christ,

 

The Most Rev. Michael B. Curry
Presiding Bishop and Primate
The Episcopal Church  



The Province of Jerusalem 
and the Middle East

Find downloadable Good Friday Offering resources and learn about  
the ministries we support at iam.ec/goodfridayoffering

St. George’s is the only Anglican church
in Iraq, serving local Indigenous communities 

and displaced people through worship,
schools, and medical care.

Al Ahli Arab Hospital in Gaza City 
provides critical medical care to all people, 
in peacetime and wartime alike.
Photo Credit: American Friends of the Episcopal Diocese of Jerusalem

Learn about the places impacted by your donations.
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The Christian National Kindergarten at
St. Philip’s Episcopal Church, Nablus, in the 

West Bank, provides high-quality early education 
to all kindergartners, regardless of religion.

Christ Church in Aden, Yemen, serves as 
the grounds of Ras Morbat Eye Clinic, providing 
critical medical care for all in a war-torn country.
Photo Credit: Ras Morbat Eye Clinic - Diocese of Cyprus and the Gulf



Watch the Good 
Friday Offering 
concert online
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Watch the first-ever Good Friday 
Offering concert of sacred music, 
created at Christ and St. Luke’s 
Episcopal Church, Norfolk, in the 
Episcopal Diocese of Southern 
Virginia, and streaming on 
episcopalchurch.org and our social 
media channels on Good Friday, 
March 29. During the concert our 
invited guests will speak about 
the loving, liberating, and lifesaving 
work supported by the Good 
Friday Offering.

Watch the first-ever Good Friday 
Offering concert of sacred music, 
created at Christ and St. Luke’s 
Episcopal Church, Norfolk, in the 
Episcopal Diocese of Southern 
Virginia, and streaming on 
episcopalchurch.org and our social 
media channels on Good Friday, 
March 29. During the concert our 
invited guests will speak about 
the loving, liberating, and lifesaving 
work supported by the Good 
Friday Offering.

Please make a gift to the Good Friday 
Offering in one of the following ways:

     Scan the QR code here: 

     Give securely online at:  
     iam.ec/goodfridayoffering

     To give via phone or for gifts of  
     stock, call (800) 334-7626  x6002

     Send check to: 
     DFMS-Protestant Episcopal Church US
     P.O. Box 958983
     St. Louis, MO 63195-8983
Make your check payable to: The Domestic and 
Foreign Missionary Society with “Good Friday 
Offering” in the memo field. 
• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • 

Thank you. The Good Friday Offering 
affirms the dignity of the poor, the 
war-torn, and those in desperate need 
as God’s ministry is done. Thank you 
for spreading hope’s message through 
your gifts and prayers.

Give generously to 
ministries that make a 
substantial difference in 
the lives of our siblings 
in the Middle East.G
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The Good 
Friday 
Offering
For 102 years, donations to the 
Good Friday Offering have directly 
supported ministries of the 
Anglican Communion Province of 
Jerusalem and the Middle East.

• READ the presiding bishop’s letter.           
• LEARN about the places impacted   
   by your donations. 
• WATCH the Good Friday concert  
     online. 
• GIVE generously to the Good Friday  
     Offering.

Please make a 
gift to the Good 
Friday Offering 
in one of the 
following ways:

How are you 
responding?

“Please don’t
  forget us.”

     SCAN the QR code here: 1      GIVE SECURELY 
ONLINE at:  
iam.ec/goodfridayoffering

     TO GIVE VIA PHONE  
or for gifts of stock, call  
(800) 334-7626 x6002
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     SEND CHECK to: 
DFMS - Protestant Episcopal Church US
P.O. Box 958983
St. Louis, MO 63195-8983
Make your check payable to: The Domestic and Foreign 
Missionary Society with “Good Friday Offering” in the 
memo field.
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AND THE  
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The Christian 
National 
Kindergarten at St. 
Philip’s Episcopal 
Church, Nablus, 
in the West Bank, 
provides high-quality 
early education to all 
kindergartners, regardless 
of religion.

Christ Church in 
Aden, Yemen, serves as 
the grounds of Ras Morbat 
Eye Clinic, providing critical 
medical care for all in a 
war-torn country. 

Al Ahli Arab Hospital in 
Gaza City provides critical 
medical care to all people, in 
peacetime and wartime alike.
Photo Credit: Wissam Nassar dpa

St. George’s is  
the only Anglican  
church in Iraq, serving 
local Indigenous communities 
and displaced people 
through worship, schools, 
and medical care.
Photo Credit: Vincent Dixon - SWIC

IRAQI PRIEST ASKS THIS ONE THING OF THE EPISCOPAL CHURCH:


